
Loyola International School 
Qatar 

LIS/ACD/2024/02/017                  Date: 23/10/2024 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from Loyola International School! 

Please be informed that as directed by the Ministry of Education and Higher Education (MOEHE), 

Loyola International School will be closed for Term Break from Sunday, 27th October 2024 to 

Thursday,31st October 2024 and the school will reopen for all Students on Sunday, 3rd November 

2024.The school office timings during the holidays will be from 08:00 am to 12:00 pm.  

Best Regards, 

Yours in the Cause of Education 
Bhavna Vijaykumar S 
Principal 
Loyola International School  
Qatar 

http://www.lisdoha.com/
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